
Joint Venture Between St Saviour's Episcopal Church and Bridge of 
Allan Parish Church Brings Community Together for Peace 
 
St Saviour's Episcopal Church and Bridge of Allan Parish Church are 
delighted to announce the success of their recent joint initiative, "Peace 
Pigeons," which culminated in a Peace Service on Wednesday, 19th June. 
This collaborative event aimed to offer the wider community an opportunity 
to come together and offer their prayers for peace during these challenging 
times. 
 
In preparation for the service, church members, uniformed organisations, 
school children, and community members were invited to design Peace 
Pigeons. This creative project, initiated by a member of the St Saviour's 
congregation, resulted in beautiful hand-crafted pigeons that now adorn 
both churches. These pigeons symbolise the community's collective hope 
for peace. 
 
The service featured a blend of music, readings, and moments of silence, 
allowing attendees to reflect on the importance of peace in their lives. The 
highlight of the service was the opportunity for everyone to share peace 
with one another. 
 
Reverend Dan of the Parish Church and Reverend Aaron of St Saviour's 
both emphasised the importance of this event in bringing the community 
together. "We felt called to create an event that would engage all age 
groups and connect with the lived experiences of everyone in our 
community," said Rev Dan. Rev Aaron added, "In times like these, it is vital 
that we come together to support one another and work towards a peaceful 
future." 
 
Feedback from attendees was overwhelmingly positive. One participant 
remarked, "That was a lovely service. Thank you. We need more like that!" 
 
For more information about the Peace Pigeons initiative or upcoming 
events, please contact: 
 
St Saviour's Episcopal Church 
Reverend Aaron Moffat-Jackman 
rector@saint-saviour.org 
01786437439 


